
From: susanmclark@fuse.net [mailto:susanmclark@fuse.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 1:02 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case # 16 - 0253 - GA - BTX 

I am writ ing to express my concern about the proposed Duke Energy pipeline referenced in the 

case above. My residence is approximately one half mile from one of the proposed routes, and 

only slightly farther away from another proposed route. My primary concern is for safety. I do 

not think a pipeline of this magnitude should be placed in a residential neighborhood. I 

understand the need for the pipeline, but I would hope some other, safer route could be 

worked out. 

Thank you. 

Susan Clark 
9627 Lansford Dr. 
Blue Ash, OH 45242 
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